
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                 STX NURSERY CUSTOMERS 

FROM:           Positive T.A. Nelson, Commissioner  

DATE:            November 2, 2022 

SUBJECT:      STX Nursery CLOSED this week 

   
The St. Croix nursery will be closed today, Wednesday, November 2, 2022 through 

Friday, November 4, 2022 due to professional development (off-site); business will 

resume regular hours (8:00 AM - 4:00 PM) Monday, November 7, 2022.  

 

The cashier will still be available to take payments for land lease, market rent, land 

operations (clearing, cutting, etc.), and abattoir orders.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

 


	FROM:           Positive T.A. Nelson, Commissioner

